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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 9:12 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Letter from JR Kelly re Docket 20180049
Attachments: Letter from JR Kelly 20180049.pdf

Good morning: 
 
               Please place the attached email/letter in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in 
Docket #20180049. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to  
   Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 



JOE NEGRON 
President of the Senate 

J.R. KELLY 
Public Counsel 

Chairman Art Graham 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL 

C/O THE FLORIDA LEGISLATURE 

Ill WEST MAO I SON ST. 
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TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-1400 

1-800-342-0222 

EMAIL: OPC WEIJSITt) @LEG.STATE.FL.US 
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May 24,2018 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RICHARD 
CORCORAN 

Speaker of the House of 
Representatives 

MAY 2 9 2018 

F.P.S.C. 
CHAIRMAN GRAI~AM 

RE: Docket 20180049- Evaluation of storm restoration costs for Florida Power & Light 
Company related to Hurricane Irma 

Dear Chairman Graham: 

Given the numerous storm and tax savings dockets underway in 2018 and possibly in 
2019, representatives of Florida Power & Light ("FPL") and I have had discussions relating to 
the timeframe for processing the above referenced docket to consider the storm restoration costs 
incurred by FPL related to Hurricane Irma. Based on the Office ofPublic Counsel's ("OPC's") 
current and anticipated case load, I believe that the interests of the customers and the Company 
would be best served by holding the hearing in this docket during the week of February 25, 
2019. I have discussed OPC's proposal to hold the Hurricane Irma Cost Recovery Hearing 
during the week of February 25, 2019 with Ken Hoffman ofFPL and am authorized to represent 
that FPL has no objection to this proposal. 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Mr. Ken Hoffman with 
FPL. 

cc: Mr. Ken Hoffman, FPL 
Room 874 · Ill West Madison Street · Claude Pepper Building· Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400 

Telephone (850) 717-0300 · Fax (850) 414-1909 




